

September 7, 2014

Dear Mr. Pollock,

Thank you for your recent letter and for the copy of *Churchill in His Own Words* inscribed by the editor, Richard M. Langworth.

I continue to find Winston Churchill's leadership of Great Britain during one of its most difficult and dangerous periods a source of inspiration. His ability to correctly identify threats, together with his resolve, wisdom and clear-headedness are clearly reflected in the pages of the book.

I appreciate your thoughtful gesture. The book will make a fine addition to my library.

Sincerely,

Benjamin Netanyahu

Mr. Lee Pollock, Executive Director The Churchill Centre 131 South Dearborn Street, Suite 1700 Chicago, IL 60603 USA